
Faces  Of  New  Bedford  #153:
Abrah Zion
Meet Abrah Zion, 42-year-old Photographer,
and owner of Miss Z Photography.

Abrah has always been into photography, stealing her parent’s
polaroid and film cameras as a kid, taking photos of anything
she could. With both of her parents as teachers, she knew she
wouldn’t be able to go to college for photography and majored
in Near Eastern and Judaic studies at Brandeis University, but
kept on photographing with her friends.

After graduation, her career path took a detour and she got
into computing, working for several companies before settling
at Coastline Elderly in New Bedford, servicing their computers
and phone systems. After the birth of her first daughter,
during her maternity leave, she turned her passion toward her
brand new child and became obsessed with photographing her.

This obsession turned into her photographing friend’s kids and
before she knew it, she didn’t return to her position at
Coastline and had started her own photography business. Since
opening, she has been able to make a name for herself in the
SouthCoast and beyond by being published in the international
magazine, “Taopan – The Art of Pregnancy and Newborn”, as well
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as  the  national  magazine  “Beauty  and  Lifestyle  Mommy
Magazine”. She has also won awards such as #1 Photographer in
Best of the SouthCoast 2017 awards, 3 years in a row as
Parent’s Choice Award from the Motherhood Society and has been
listed  as  one  of  the  top  10  maternity  photographers  in
Massachusetts by PhotographyMagazine.com in 2016.

She is also working to become an accredited safety expert by
the APNPI, The Accredited Professional Newborn Photographer.
Abrah also volunteers for the organization Now I Lay Me Down
To Sleep as well as donating sessions to families who couldn’t
otherwise afford the sessions.

_________________________________________________________
Faces of New Bedford is a project by Colton Simmons. If you
are interested in booking a shoot or getting prints from the
series email all inquiries to colton@coltonsimmons.com.

Follow  Colton  on  Instagram:
https://instagram.com/simmonscolton

Read more of the Faces of New Bedford series here.
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